
The Elementary Principals met and discussed Open 
House for fall of 2018.  With the reconfiguration, they feel 
it is necessary to revise the current plan for Open House 
nights in the 2018-2019 calendar. 
 
In the past, they have had a separate night for 
Elementary, OBlock, and the High School.  This allowed 
parents to attend (within the 2 hour window) the school for 
their child without the need to be in a different building at 
the same time.   Now with K-4 and 5-6 buildings, we need 
to have TWO nights for elementary.  One for K-4 and one 
for 5-6.  This will give the opportunity for parents of 
multiple elementary children an opportunity to attend each 
night without conflict. 
 
We suggest this schedule change to the Board approved 
calendar: 
Tuesday, Sept. 4th K-4 Open House @ Center and Pivik 
Thursday, Sept. 6th  5-6 Open House @ HP 
Tuesday, Sept. 11th  7-8 Open House @ OBlock 
Thursday, Sept. 13th  9-12 Open House @ PHS 
 
Times for all will be from 6:00 - 8:00 
 
 


